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The Illinois Department of Public Health (IDPH) has started an informational text 
message program for COVID-19 information. To opt-in:  

• Text the word COVID to (312) 500-3836. 

• You will receive a welcome message from IDPH, and a second text letting you 
know you will receive updates about COVID-19 in Illinois. 

• You will also receive a link to the IDPH Frequently Ask Questions page. 

• You will receive COVID-19 texting twice a day: once in the morning, and once in 
the evening. 

You can opt-out of receiving messages at any time by texting STOP to reply.  
Find out more on the IDPH website at https://www.dph.illinois.gov/covid19/daily-
communications. 
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